NEW YORK TIMES REPORTER REEKS
OF BIAS

Catholic League president Bill Donohue has written an open
letter to Dean Baquet, executive editor at the New York Times
concerning the anti-Catholic bias of one of the newspaper’s
senior reporters, Carl Hulse.

To watch the video that captures Hulse's remarks, click here.
To read the Washington Examiner’s news story, click here.
To read Donohue’s letter, click here.

Contact: dean.baquet@nytimes.com
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